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March 30, 2018 

< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  Obsolescence of Select Heater and Current Sensors 
 
This is to inform you that effective June 30, 2018, Honeywell will no longer offer select heater and current sensors due 
to limited material. We encourage our customers to place last time buy orders quickly to gain priority in the allocation of 
the remaining raw material.  
  
< Affected Product Family, Series, Listings> 
 
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that incorporating heater and current sensors from another manufacturer 
may require transition time.  We want to work with you to make this a smooth transition to the available solution.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell sales consultant, your sales representative for Honeywell 
products, or me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
<Name> 
<Title> 
<Email> 
<Phone>  
 
 

Product manager’s electronic signature 


